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Urgent call for support to the homeless
people of Nagai Park
Sunday 4 February 2007, by Movements (Date first published: 31 January 2007).

The Osaka city government announced the eviction of homeless people of Nagai Park for the IAAF
World Championships in Athletics which will be held in August. Evacuation will take place on 5th

February.

In Osaka, more than 700 homeless people are living in parks. Main reason of their homelessness is
unemployment after the Japanese economic recession during the 1990s. But the government
reduced the social welfare for vulnerable people such a dramatical way that many young people and
single mothers are becoming homeless.

Faced with the eviction in 5 February, we call for suspension of the eviction procedure,
negociation with homeless people.

1) Please send protest to the Osaka city. Junichi Seki (Mayor of Osaka City)
Fax: +81-6-6206-9999

2) Please send protest to Park Office of Osaka city
Fax: +81-6-6615-0659

Send also your signatures to: contact novox.ras.eu.org

First signatures : No-Vox, Droit Au Logement, Comité des Sans-logis, Agir Ensemble Contre le
Chômage !, Droits Devant !!, Droit Paysan, Association Pour l’Emploi, l’Information et la
Solidarité,Marches Européennes, AITEC, IPAM, Solidarité Nouvelle Belgique, Direito-a-Habitaçao
Portugal, Movimento Nacional de Luta Pela Moradia – Brésil, Solidaires, Alliance Internationale des
Habitants, Kadiatou Diabira Association - Entraite et Espoir, CNT Education 91, Association
Malienne des Expulsés, Réseau national Féministes “Ruptures”, Global Watch, ... [Europe solidaire
sans frontières (ESSF)]...
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